Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

July 2021

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals. Proud Member Agency



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in June 2021:

Steve McCullough & Larisa Cuesta
Warren County Fair Mike Hennenfent
Berwick Baptist Church David Mahoney
Mary Ann Shrader Ron & Gloria Koch



Jan Sprout and Sue Huston are 1/2 way Freezing for Food! Way to go, ladies!!

Board members Grace and Norma and volunteer Jax Monroe get ready to repackage produce, while board member Flint and volunteers Terry Alexander and Dick Killey help unload. Tuesdays and Wednesdays are busy days at the pantry!!

If you are needing something to do on those mornings, come help us out!





REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search *Helping Hands Food Pantry*

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search *Helping Hands Food Pantry*

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m. Numbers for June

106 Families, representing 334 individuals, including 127 children.

Give Jan S a call to sign up for June's volunteer schedule or to ask about becoming a volunteer.

2020.2021 Board of Directors

President: Grace McCrery Vice-President: Cyndy Hunter Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Amy Corman

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com